
I want to express my feelings about being forced to take healthcare coverage as a "benefit" 
when it will interfere with my existing primary healthcare coverage that I receive through my 
husband's employer. I do not want to be forced to take this MEC coverage that will interfere 
with my ability to see the doctors that I have been using for several years and feel that it is 
not fair or even legal for me to be forced into a healthcare plan that I do not want when I can 
show proof of insurance. In addition, why is this only an issue for downstate NY and not 
upstate?  
Thank you, 
 
-- 
Michelle Perl 
 


